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Summer Math Practice for Incoming 5™ Graders

Dear Students,

As you may or may not know, this coming September, you will be learning math at a 6 grade level in your 5%
grade math classroom. In order to brush up on your 5" grade math skills and prepare you for the 6 grade math
curriculum, it is important to practice and work to refine your skills during the summer months. You will use
the Khan Academy website to gain an advantage and be better prepared for the coming school year. This will
allow you extra practice and the opportunity to work at your own pace. Your work should be completed from
June through September 13. Below are directions on how to connect to your math teachers through Khan
Academy and how to begin. Your math teachers will be monitoring your progress and you will receive credit
for your percentage of 5" Grade Course Mastery Completed on Khan Academy in September when you return
to school. Please plan to work on your 5 Grade Khan Academy Course Mastery. You will need to join the
5™ Grade Summer class using the directions below. Try to set up a schedule for yourself. (For example: You
may choose to work for half an hour on Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday). You can access with any
devise; however, you have your District issued laptop that you have been using. You are required to complete
100% of your 5™ grade Course Mastery. This will count as a project grade for the 1 marking period. Your
grade will reflect the percentage completed out of 100% (For example: In September if you completed 75% of the 5"
grade Course Mastery you will receive a 75% as your grade. ***Be sure all multiplication facts are memorized!!!

Also, we ask that all incoming 5" Grade students practice how to open a combination lock. In 5% grade you
will be using lockers that require you to use a combination lock. This becomes a problem when the students do
not know how to open a combination lock. My recommendation is to purchase a combination lock over the
summer and have the student practice opening it. This will assist greatly in September.

In order to receive credit, you must join our class. Please follow the instructions below.

If you do not have a Khan Academy account then go to https://www.khanacademy.org create account.
1. Click teachers
2. Click “Enter a Class Code”
3. Enter code 7SM8QBGM (Revised)

Due: September 12, 2025

All the best,
Your fifth math teachers
Mrs. Smeraglia and Mrs. Benevento
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